David Manderscheid, 02:07 PM 6/1/99 -, Re: MAA meeting expenses and 1

Date: Tue, 01 Jun 1999 14:07:08 -0500

From: David Manderscheid <mander@math.uiowa.edu>
Organization: University of Iowa

To: Steve Nimmo <sdnOOl@alpha.morningside.edu>
Subject: Re: MAA meeting expenses and luncheon

Hi Steve,
' 5, were $197,.88 fpr refreshments, laptop rental and so on
56 for the nchetn for a total of $443.44. These figures are

uricheon and Therese Morgan for the Wiley book display. Please
let me know if you need it broken down more or have any questions.

The check can be made payable to The University of Iowa and
be sent to me or Magaret Driscol (our accounts person) at the Math
Dept. ( /ZS

Dave Sﬂ/j’( /@
Steve Nimmo wrote:
Dave:

I still have the checkbook so let me know what your expenses were and I
will send you a check.

Steve

At 02:51 PM 5/19/99 -0500, you wrote:
>Steve,

>

>Should we be getting a check from you for the April meeting or
>should I get in touch with Mark Johnson?
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